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Subject: ADU

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email
system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL
sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you know
the content is safe.

Hi Jenny - I' writing to express my wholehearted support for the ADU warrant
article. Many folks more articulate on the issue than I have already explained
why - I can only piggyback on their words: from Barbara Thornton: The ADU Article
will open the door to creating a much-needed kind of smaller unit, moderately priced rental housing,
"affordable” housing, but not subject to federal income requirements. This is the "missing middle” housing
that can increase both supply and affordability because the structures often cost less to build than larger,
multifamily units.

| reviewed your excellent memo as well and look forward to a spirited and informative discussion at
Monday's ARB meeting.

Thank you
~N

Nora Mann
Wollaston Avenue
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